CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99687
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

§

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
NO. 91-95

FROM: Clerk's Office
DATE: November 27, 1991
SUBJECT: 1992 Liguor License Renewals

Passage of Council Policy 88-5 requires staff review for
ordinance violations, delinquent taxes, assessments or utility
payments. All establishments within the City limits have been
reviewed. Attached is a 1list indicating any violations.
Monico's has contacted me and indicated that they will not be
renewing their liquor license for 1992.

Notification of the staff findings has been sent to all
establishments.

Recommendation: Council authorize the Clerk's Office to send
letters of non-objection to the Alcoholic Beverage Control
Board for all establishments with no violations.

Request Council guidance regarding what Council wishes to do on
establishments with violations.
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ESTABLISHMENT

OAKEN KEG
SPIRIT SHOP#41

VEW POST
#9365

EVANGELO'S ﬁd pxq

TRATTORIA X .

SAFEWAY STORE
#559

CHEPO'S 0

FIESTA ¥ ?/7/

WINE
SELLER

GOLDEN PALACE
RESTAURANT

WINDBREAK
CAFE

GODFATHER'S »
PIZZA #02507

KASHIM INN X*

EL TORRO IT X

MUG SHOT X
SALOON

*PAYMENTS BEING MADE PER BOB HARRIS
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PEKING
CHINESE
RESTAURANT

7-ELEVEN #012
(MAIN ST.)

7-ELEVEN #053
(PALMER/WASIL]
HIGHWAY)

A

YAMAKAWA
JAPANESE
RESTAURANT

WASILLA BAR

MONICO'S
ALASKAN
RESTAURANT

ANTLERS
ITALIAN
RESTAURANT
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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY 453 SOUTH VALLEY WAY
PALMER, ALASKA 99645

DIVISION OF STATE TROOPERS /i PHONE: (907) 745-2131

December 3, 1991

Re: Liquor License Renewals

John C. Stein, Mayor
City of Wasilla
290 E. Herning RECEIVED
Wasilla, Alaska 99687
DEC 4 - 1991

Dear Mayor Stein: City of Wasilla, Alaska

We have received the list of liquor license renewals that you requested information
concerning incidents that may have occurred at these locations.

Unfortunately, our systems are not set up to identify the incidents by business
name. All our requests for service are by individuals names.

However, in speaking with the troopers who would be responding to these calls,

none have been able to think of any major events that would affect a liquor license
application.

Hopefully, this information will assist you in your determination of applicants.

If we may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Commander
"G" Detachment
Palmer
. JDG/cas
' (12-03-91/666.LET)
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